Williams, Brenda

= T et T
From: Kenkel, Hillary on behalf of Mann, David DZ /4 7”//05 Cj
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 1:.12 PM
To: Williams, Brenda
Subject: FW: [External Email] Parking around the Elm Street Clinic
Hi Brenda,

Councilmember Mann would like the below correspondence to be added to the Council Calendar.
Thank you,

Hillary Kenkel

Community Affairs Advisor
Office of David Mann
Cincinnati City Hall Suite 349
513-352-4611

CINCINNAT ‘

From: Barbara Gibbs <bgibbs562 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 10:31 AM

To: #COUNCIL <#COUNCIL@cincinnati-oh.gov>

Subject: [External Email] Parking around the Elm Street Clinic

To all members of City Council;

| want to express my concern about the new parking regulations that take place beginning next week around the Elm
Street Clinic. The clinic has a very small inadequate parking lot that can not accommodate the staff. The staff has relied
on parking on Odeon and Wade next to the clinic, and also on Central Parkway behind the clinic. Beginning next week
Odeon and Wade become residential parking only, and parking on Central Parkway will metered parking only. This
leaves staff with either walking a couple of blocks (this time of year in the dark) or paying out upwards of $50 a week to
park. | occasionally work at the clinic and | don't feel safe walking 2 blocks in the Over the Rhine, and would find it
difficult to go outside to feed the meter every couple of hours or so. The clinic staff and the patients that they serve
were not taken into consideration at all with these latest parking plans. These new parking arrangements need to be
looked at again.

Respectfully,
Barbara Gibbs



